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Dear Chair,  
 
Further to today’s submission by the Derbyshire and Nottinghamshire Area team to the 
National Commissioning Board, of the draft directly commissioned ‘Plans on a Page’ there 
is now an opportunity to seek wider partner views prior to final submission and subsequent 
publication on 5 April 2013.  
 
I am therefore writing to seek your feedback in advance of final submission, and have 
attached a paper outlining the context and plans for each of the Area Team directly 
commissioned services.  
 
The plans build on planning intentions developed both nationally and locally in previous 
years, and reflect both local Health and Wellbeing Strategies and Clinical Commissioning 
Group plans.  Both the Military Health and Offender Health plans have been collectively 
developed with the national leads in these areas. 
 
I would be grateful if you would consider the attached draft plans at your next Health and 
Wellbeing Board, I have asked Helen Pledger, to present the paper on my behalf however 
I would be happy to meet with you directly if helpful. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
 

 
Vikki Taylor 
Director of Commissioning 
NHS National Commissioning Board (Derbyshire & Nottinghamshire) Area Team 
 
c  Helen Pledger 
     

25th January 2013 
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